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LIFTING BRIDLE INSTALLATION NOTES – HUNTER  LIBERTY 

Please take a moment to read these notes.  It could save you a lot of time and  trouble.

We provided you with two double cable bridles designed to attach to 4 lifting points in the Liberty dinghy.   We also provided you with four lifting point kits.  The bow bridle is a double cable of 12” from load point to load point. The stern bridle is a double cable of 15” from load point to load point.  

The lifting eye kits consist of a diamond pad eye to install on the inside of the hull, and a matching back plate to install on the outside.   The dinghy’s hull effectively is “sandwiched” between these pad eyes.   You were also provided with installation screws c/w self locking nuts.  Self locking nuts allow you to tighten the nuts without placing excessive pressure on the hull itself.  It should only be necessary to “snug” the nuts until the sealant squeezes out.   

The lifting eyes should be located as follows:

1) The bow eyes should be installed approximately 22.5” aft of the bow.   The stern eyes should be placed approximately 22.5” ahead of the transom.   When complete, bow and stern lifting eyes should be approximately 75” apart from each other.

2) The bow lifting eyes should be spaced 16” apart (across the dinghy from port to starboard).   They should be placed low in the hull – approximately 12” below the gunwhale.

3) The stern lifting points should be spaced 23” apart (across the dinghy from port to starboard).  They should also be placed approximately 12” below the gunwhale.

4) After final installation, cut off the ends of the screws flush with the nuts and dress   the rough ends of the threads with a file.

If you have any doubts as to correct installation of these lifting eyes, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

